
 
 

October 24th, 2024 
 
City of Greensboro Engineer & Inspections Department: 
 
This letter is to declare that TREBIC supports the proposed changes to multifamily inspections 
procedures, as presented by your staff. Our team at TREBIC appreciates the opportunity to 
collaborate with you on this initiative.  
 
Making this change in Greensboro’s ordinance will streamline the multifamily inspections 
process for developers and civil servants alike. It will create a comprehensive process for both 
the public and private sectors.  
 
Once again, thank you for collaborating with us on this initiative. We value the working 
relationship that we have with you and your team. 
 
Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions, or if there is anything you would like to 
discuss. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jon Hardister 
President, TREBIC 
 


